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ODLR Hosts Nationwide Partnership on 
Buffalo National River

     The Outdoor Leadership Program alongside staff from UREC Outdoors,
hosted a multi-organization Rendezvous, the name given to all River
Management Society river excursions. This first-of-its-kind Rendezvous
brought together students and experts from four different universities, as well
as professionals from Arkansas Game and Fish, Grand River Dam Authority,
and the Illinois Watershed Partnership.
     Students, faculty, and professionals deepened their connections with the
Buffalo National River, America’s first national river, while also connecting to
peers and professionals in the field, offering crucial insights into career paths
within watershed management and river studies. 
     The experiential learning was enjoyed by students and professionals alike,
with canoes, kayaks, and rafts all making the multi-day journey. The
partnership will continue to be a fruitful one to support and enjoy our
beautiful watersheds in Arkansas.

REEL ROCK 19 w/ UROCK
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Follow us on Instagram 
@outdoorleadership_uark

Spring Break Photos!
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REEL ROCK 19 is coming! APRIL 25
7 PM @ BOULDERS AND BREWS

FREE TO STUDENTS
     UROCK, the University Climbing Club, is presenting REEL ROCK 19. REEL
ROCK features 3 of the best new climbing and adventure films from around
the world. This event is free to students, and will have also have free food
(what’s not to love?)
     REEL ROCK 19 is sponsored in part by ODLR, along with UREC Outdoors.
If you have interest in the climbing club, contact club president Jackie B, or
club sponsor Dr. Michael Daniel Hoover (mdhoover@uark.edu)

CHECK OUT THE REEL ROCK TRAILER HERE!

https://youtu.be/KRh9evRLl2U?si=fIyHwEHcOvQbwH6T
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SPRING BREAK RUNDOWN
ODLR STUDENTS GOT OUT AND ABOUT THIS SPRING BREAK.  CHECK IT  OUT


